
 

  
   

                                 IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
This is a reminder and additional information about BLUE SANTA 
 
We are collecting toys for Blue Santa. This is sponsored by the Austin 
Police Department called “Austin Police Operation BLUE SANTA”  
 
There is a box in our meeting Room at TSBVI for our items. The deadline for the 
toys is December 15 at our Holiday Party. We would like to see some more toys 
At our next meeting on December 8. the sooner we receive the toys 
The better. 
 
   The Information we need to know is the following: 
 
We need New Unwrapped toys. Infant to 14 years of age. 
Toys most in need: boys and girls- infants 1-2, 8-10, 11-14 
Especially toys for ages 11-14 
 
No liquids, powders, glass or toy guns. They only want toys, No clothes 
 
I am having a great time looking at toys. I am so happy that we are 
Participating in this project. I can only imagine the kid’s eyes when 
They see their new toys! Have fun  
Thanks, Lions 
 
Lion Glenda 


